February 4th, 2013


Dear Students and Parents,
On Friday, February 15th the 4th/5th grade classes will be walking to Crater High School to enjoy a dance performance by The Dancing People Company and Crater High School students.  We will be off campus from 9:15-10:30. Please indicate if you would or would not like your son/daughter to participate in this activity. 
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Sincerely,


Mr. Lewis
Mrs. Torrey
Mr. Lee
Mr. Kuhlman
Mr. Hadley







___  I would like my child _______________ to attend the dance performance at Crater.


___  I would NOT like my child _______________ to attend the dance performance at Crater.

____________________________  (Parent Signature)
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